	Math: We always begin our day with Math.

1.  Here is a Mystery Number Warm-Up problem:

It is an even number.
It is between 460 and 475.
The digit in the ones place is equal to 12-8.
The sum of digits is 14.
What number am I?


 
2. Working with 2-digit numbers.   Subtraction with regrouping.

Watch this video explaining regrouping with subtraction (if needed): 
   
 Video Subtraction with Regrouping | Math Playground

Here are a few more subtraction problems for practice. You can copy them into the yellow notebook and solve them:

  73           82           51         90      372     565
-39          -18          -24       - 49    -146    -228

3.  Log onto Splash Learn and work on some of the assignments if you want.
www.Splashlearn.com   Username: SNTXCE   Password: memo34



	Literacy:  Remember it is important to read each day for 15-20 mins. 

1.Reading:  Finish up any of the Literacy sheets that may not have been finished.

Listen to this story. Storyline Online - Harry the Dirty Dog

After reading, you can write down some words to describe Harry. 

(Character Traits—words to tell about the character on the inside and the outside)

***If you are student signed onto Lexia from Mrs. Donnelly…follow the directions in your packet to go on this website.


Feel free to read books on this website at any time. Don’t forget to do the quiz after reading the books. 
www.getepic.com           Click on:  Class Code:    wgj8467   



3.Word Work:  Try this word search puzzle online:

. Candy Word Search (thewordsearch.com)






	Cross-Curricular: 
Phys. Ed. – Check out Mr. Williston’s Teacher page for weekly activities

Music – Check out Mrs. Comeau’s Teacher page for weekly activities.

Guidance: Mrs. Breau (guidance counsellor) has put some social/emotional learning activities on her teacher page.


	***Don’t forget to keep all work that is completed so that you can bring it back to school with you when we return.
Recommended time frames for Home Learning:
30 mins of physical activity
90 mins of Literacy and Math


	Remember to have fun with this new way of learning and do what you can.  
You can always reach me by email if you have any questions:    kelly.macdonald2@nbed.nb.ca




















		
 
     








